
TOWN OF PELHAM 
Highway Department 

                                               6 Village Green Pelham, NH 03076                 

                            Tel: (603) 635-8526 

 

Email: jhoffman@pelhamweb.com 
                    Email: rwhittier@pelhamweb.com 

    

 

 

 

December 15, 2022 
 

 

ADDENDUM 
 

Regarding the forecasted snow expected to fall on 

Thursday night December 15, 2022, into Friday 

morning December 16, 2022.   

 

The Highway Department has decided to 

postpone the “Opening of the Bids” to Monday 

December 19, 2022, at 11AM.  

 

ALL BIDS MUST STILL BE IN THE 

SELECTMEN’S OFFICE BY Thursday 

December 15, 2022, AT 4 PM.   

 

Thank you 

Highway Department 
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